
NEW EMPLOYEE INTRODUCTION 

January 21, 2025, Executive Committee Meeting 

 

Hilary Carter, Tourism & Events Supervisor (Term) 

 

Today we are welcoming Hilary Carter, who joined the Parks, Recreation and Culture team as the 12-month 

Tourism & Events Supervisor on December 11, 2024. Hilary has a background in marketing, community 

engagement and event management having worked with the ALS Society of New Brunswick & Nova Scotia. 

She also has led communications initiatives and has project management experience from her past roles 

with Mount Saint Vincent University leading development of the annual Alumni newsletter. 

 

Andrew Hamblin, Water & Wastewater Operator 

 

We are pleased to welcome Andrew today to our Water and Wastewater team. Andrew comes to us from 

Eastward Energy (formerly Heritage Gas) where he has worked for almost 13 years performing similar 

work; performing leak detections and working with contractors to repair, emergency response, meter 

inspections, general troubleshooting, and working with the public to resolve concerns.  

 


